
Aquarius Condominium Association  

Beautification Committee Recommendations:  

June 12, 2017 

 

Glass Railings for Balconies: 

 The lightest grey possible is recommended for the glass 

railings.  The supports for the railings should be the same white 

finish that already exists on the west pool deck using minimum 

supports needed so as to provide as clear a view as possible 

from each balcony. 

 

Balcony Surface Finish and Color: 

  The balcony color to be in a light grey similar to the paint 

on the floor of the valet deck on the west end.  We opt to keep 

the original surface topping as suggested by Structural with no 

enhanced design pattern needed for the finish.  The patterns 

would have been an additional cost to the existing budget.  It 

will be a savings of approximately $74,000. for the residents of 

Aquarius. 

 

Building Paint Colors: 

The representative of Sherman Williams will be providing 

several paint color options for the residents to consider.  The 



main color will be white with a grey tinted accent color.   These 

options should be available within the next few weeks for 

everyone to look at. The colors will be mounted on the exterior 

of the building so we can all get a look at them in true light. 

 

Carole Pumpian, Chairperson Beautification Committee 

 

 

 


